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The 2016 Tyler reunion 

 

The annual reunion of the 300th in Tyler, Texas 

the first weekend in October was a success. 

Seven veterans got together, the same group as 

last year, and joined 22 family members. 

Hours of good conversation were enjoyed 

swapping stories of the past and present and 

just enjoying each otherôs company. A group 

dinner again was enjoyed at our favorite 

seafood restaurant in Tyler. We missed two 

regulars at the reunion; Gail Mullen, daughter 

of ñCowboyò Morris and Gerri Morris, 

Cowboyôs wife, who were unable to attend. 

We were pleased that Roy Welchel made it to 

the reunion with his wife and daughter. Royôs 

first reunion was last year after his family 

found the 300th web site. 

Tyler, Texas reunion of the 300th. Left to right, front; Homer Garrett, Thomas Lakey, Don Richter and 

ñCowboyò Morris. Left to right, back row; Chuck Bice, Billie Byers and Roy Welchel.  
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